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 RE: Public Records Request / OIS 


 


 


Dear Michael, 


 


This letter will notice receipt of your request for records that was received by the 


Vermont Attorney General’s Office on October 19, 2022. 


The Attorney General’s Office acknowledges that it possesses records it believes would 


be responsive to your request. The breadth of your request requires the review of a voluminous 


case file to properly respond. Therefore, the Attorney General’s Office will exercise its right to 


the additional time necessary to prepare a response to your request that will likely include a 


potential cost estimate. That response will be within ten business days of your request.  


 


Sincerely,  


 


/s/ Paul A. Barkus 


 


Paul A. Barkus 


Assistant Attorney General 
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